LANGUAGE ARTS

The Grade 5 students have been
learning a lot about music this
month. The students researched
and wrote an article about their
favourite musician/artist. They
have also been working in groups
writing songs and poetry about
their country, and the importance
of life socially.

MATHEMATICS

Students continued to practice
finding areas of polygons. They
were tasked with creating an
image that included certain
shapes and finding the areas of
each section. We looked at how
to measure the perimeter of
several types of regular and
irregular shapes. Students also
celebrated pi day with cookies.

HISTORY

Students presented their poster
projects in front of the class.
They continued to learn about
the conflict between the Pope
and the State and the Crusades.
They are in the midst of the
Middle Ages unit and will
continue to look at Feudalism
and Knighthood.

SCIENCE

This month, students worked in groups to create
posters about plants. They learned about different
plant parts, tissues, and their functions. Through their
projects, they explored how plants grow and survive.
The posters will be displayed in the classroom for
everyone to see!



